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21 October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear NCS families 
 
As the nights close in and the autumn colours come to life it is definitely time for a 
break. 
 
Thank you for the support you have given us this year, it is always greatly appreciated. 
As we always say, by working together we achieve much more. 
 
Today we say goodbye to Helen Parkin, a colleague who has dedicated her career to 
working with some of our most vulnerable students in the Hub. We also bid farewell 
to Angaraj Duara, who has been a great inspiration to staff and students alike; he will 
be returning to continue his research with NASA for the Mars Rover and promises to 
keep in touch. 
 
We are very excited as we approach the opening of our new V1 form college and 
Remembrance Garden and are looking forward to inviting you to see these state of the 
art spaces, commissioned by the Griffin Schools Trust. 
 
School resumes on Monday 31st October, a little later at 9am. We will be having a drop 
down morning with students to continue the PSHE and relationship work that we 
started this term. 
 
I hope you have a wonderful break and enjoy your family time together. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 
Alison Ramsay 
Executive Head 
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